From: Carolyn Maki <cmaki46@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 2:52 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Proposed daycare for Westport and Morningside

| have lived on Westport for 48 years and am opposed to this day care opening here because | am very
concerned about the amount of traffic it will create in the neighbor hood...Westport Rd. is on a curved
hill as is Morningside and Pinetree and there is too much fast traffic thru here as it is from the schools in
the area....busses and cars cut thru here to avoid traffic on Newport....residents have long wanted a stop
sign or light, or speed bumps or something at the intersection of Westport and Pinetree to slow down
traffic and have never received it....very hard to see traffic from Westport when coming down and going
up Pinetree due to blind hill and school busses travel this on a regular basis.... Also, in the winter these
hills are very slippery and hard to navigate as we are one of the last to get plowed or sand/salt....it is just
not a safe situation not to mention the inconvenience for the residents.....I am writing this as | am
unable to attend planning meetings because | am a disabled home owner

At 1211 Westport Rd......Thank You for your consideration in this matter...
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